
 

 

 

 

Minutes of the 7th AGM held on line on the 27th September 2020 

 

Apologies 

Bob Hawkes 

David Eadsforth 

 

8 members were present 

 

Minutes from last meeting 
 

These were read and passed by members present 

 

Secretary’s report 

 
Was read and accepted by those present and is attached 

 

Membership secretary report  

 

is attached 

 

Election of officers  

 

All were voted back in for another term. 

 

CAD Progress 
 

Gunnar managed to show the up to date CAD work that he has completed after a lot of hassle 

getting it to appear on the screen. 

 

Progression of build  

 

Covered by Secretary’s report. 

 

 

 



 

 

AOB 
 

Matt Bearman explained that Professor Robert Stone was still searching for the spot on Dartmoor 

where two Whirlwinds crashed and has pinned it down to a particular area, this will be scanned by 

two drones using infra-red and visual techniques. 

 

It was suggested that the forward cockpit section could be manufactured else ware to reduce cost. 

 

Peter Smith offered to assist Gunnar in design work on the computer model of P7056. The secretary 

to send Peter, Gunnar’s email address. This has been done. 

 

Matt Bearman offered to help translate any technical drawings. 

 

Ed Shepard offered to supply items for the Christmas raffle. 
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